
PUMP ROOM 
PATHWAY WORKS

Dear Members, please be informed that 
improvement works on the pump room pathway 
will be commence on 14 April 2025, Monday and 

are expected to be completed by
3 May 2025, Saturday.

During this period, there may be some noise and 
temporary inconvenience in the affected area. We 
seek your kind understanding and cooperation as 

we carry out these necessary upgrades.

Thank you for your patience and support.

The Management 
8 April 2025

14 April 2025 – 3 May 2025
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